
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:   May 25, 2007 
 
TO:   City Council Members 
 
FROM: Sylvia Richards, Research & Policy Analyst 
  
SUBJECT: Follow-up information regarding Natural Open Space Property 

(North Salt Lake) ($1,750,000) – Budget Amendment No. 3, FY 2006/07 
  
 

 
Council Members: 
 
During the March 13th Public Hearing for Budget Amendment No. 3, Fiscal Year 2006-07, the 
Council deferred for future consideration a requested appropriation of $1,750,000 relating to 
natural open space property (North Salt Lake).   
 
Alternatives for funding Salt Lake City’s share of the purchase price are: (1) proceeds of the 
sale of the International Center warehouse, (2) current year projected revenue surplus (fund 
balance), (3) add bonding to a future bond issue, and (4) partial funding from surplus property 
account ($362,928).   
 
The Administration’s current-year revenue projections estimate $5.1 million of excess revenue 
for the current fiscal year.  In light of this, the Council may wish to appropriate current year 
projected revenue surplus (fund balance) for the purchase of this natural open space.   
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